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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 9:30 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Dog Park for Scarsdale

 

From: Jocelyn Greenky <jocelyn@siderroad.com> 

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 10:00 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Dog Park for Scarsdale  
  

Mayor,  

 

I would be 10000% supportive of a dog park.  We have three dogs and have an electronic fence 

which obviously prohibits them from running around. 

 

It would be a delight to drive to a secluded place close by and have the dogs be joyfully playing 

with each other.   There are so many dog parks which work so well in other town, cities and 

villages and this would be an amazing place fo us to have one as well. 

 

PLEASE. 

 

Warmly, 

 

Jocelyn Greenky (Herz)  

8 Secor Road 

Scarsdale, NY  
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